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5th June 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
SPORTS DAY  
CLASSES 1-6 

 
As you will know from our ‘Dates for your Diary’ letter published in September, Sports Day will be 
taking place during the afternoon on Wednesday, 14th June. Starting at 1pm the children will be 
taking part in different activities located at intervals across the top field. Children will be organised 
into House teams, with representatives from each year group forming the team. Each team will work 
within a time limit to score as many points as possible for their House. Following this there will be 
Year Group and House flat races. Points from these events will be added to the results from the relay 
finale to gain an overall winner.   
 
The children will change into their PE kits and coloured house t-shirts for the afternoon and please 
remember, at this time of year, sun hats, water bottles and sun screen are essential. 
 
Parents and carers are welcome to follow the progress of their child’s team and where possible we 
have aimed to place siblings within the same groups. We ask that parents remain in an observational 
role as the children will be moving quickly from station to station. 
 
Once Sports Day has finished the children will return to their classrooms to collect their belongings 
and be dismissed from the classroom door. 
 
In the event of bad weather and the day having to be postponed we will endeavour to notify you by 
Parentmail.  The following day is being held in reserve but we hope the sun will shine on us this year! 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher        
 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


